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EDITORS’NOTE

This volume represents the content diversity of our
profession with articles ranging from peace to computers.
We are always looking for articles representing the diverse
interests and levels of our members. Sometimes we do
not find them during the submission process. In this vol-
ume, the majority of the articles focus on college-level
ESL. However, the ideas, techniques, and findings are
applicable across educational levels.

This issue marks the closing of the first era of The
CATESOL Journal. 'The Journal began six years ago
under our editorial leadership. It is now time for a
change. Dorothy Messerschmitt will become president of
CATESOL and is, thus, stepping down from her position
as journal coeditor. A search announcement for a new
coeditor has already appeared in the CATESOL News.
Denise Murray will continue for one more year working

with the new editor.

Dorothy Messerschmitt and Denise Murray
Editors

Note from Dorothy Messerschmitt:

Starting a new journal was an exciting challenge. I have enjoyed
watching the journal grow and mature. Thank you all for this unique
experience.
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